 That’s the average dollar value in recent years of NAHB

~ services and advocacy victories - roughly $6,200 per

- housing start for a typical home builder. This number

represents the value per housing start a typical builder will
see in 2025 as a result of NAHB's efforts on behalf of its
members. While some members will experience more of
these benefits than others, all will experience the rewards of
this work. Among the advocacy victories achieved last year:

LEGAL VICTORY |. NAHB enjoyed a major win in the U.S.
Supreme Court case of Sheetz v. El Dorado County. The
court ruled that improper impact fees are not made valid
just because they are authorized by state legislation.

LEGAL VICTORY Il. NAHB saw an even bigger victory with
the Supreme Court’s decision in the case of Loper Bright
Enterprises v. Raimondo. The court’s ruling means that
federal agencies now have less discretion to impose new
regulations that Congress did not clearly authorize. NAHB
had sought these legal outcomes in these two cases for

many years.

LEGISLATIVE TRIUMPH. NAHB played a major role in
saving Job Corps and ensuring this critical workforce
development program remained fully funded.

NAHB is working for you.

Building Homes, Enriching Communities,
Changing Lives
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